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News Alert #1

KWSD interrupts your regularly scheduled programming to bring you this breaking news story.  There appears to have been an accident involving a speedy-ship delivery truck at the Zenith City Water Treatment Plant.  The driver of that truck, whose identity remains unknown at this time, was on a routine delivery and apparently lost control of his vehicle, swerving off of the driveway and crashing into one of the facility’s buildings.  We are told that the driver is unconscious and is being taken to Zenith City Hospital.  There was a small engine fire in the vehicle, and the wall of the building he hit suffered structural damages, but fire and police authorities report that they have both situations under control at this time.  KWSD news now returs you to our “Election Extravaganza” coverage.

